
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter – Friday 7th June 2024 
 

Year 6 Sporting Events 

This week some pupils in Year 6 have been out and about at several sporting events. On Tuesday they 

attended the Bobby Robson Trophy competition to support Great North Hospital. The children played with 

great determination and sportsmanship. On Wednesday they attended an athletics festival at St Thomas 

More again showing superb behaviour and enthusiasm! Well done to them all! 

 

Year 5 go Green! 

On Wednesday the children in Year 5 took part in a Green Skills Workshop with Newcastle College. The 

children were able to put their learning about renewable energy into practice and build some wind turbines. 

 

CAP 

Whitley Bay Baptist Church have set up a CAP Centre (Christians Against Poverty) to help and support anyone 

in managing debt and finances. Please see the attached flyer for more information. 

 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. This form 

will open on Mondays at 7am until noon on Wednesdays. https://forms.office.com/e/Bs6ydtRWY0  

Connect Team Virtual Support Group 

The Connect MHST invites parents and carers supporting children and young people with social, emotional, 

and mental health needs to a virtual support group on Wednesday 12th June, 6pm on Zoom. This month 

the group will share tips and strategies that might help you to support your child/young person with any 

Transitions they may be about to experience in school this year. Please see attached flyer 

Clothing donations 

Just a reminder as we approach the end of the school year that we have a donation bin in our school car 

park (next to the Nursery gate) for any donations of clothing, shoes, bedding etc which can be sent on to 

families in need.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 10th June – Meeting for New Reception Parents at 6pm 

Tuesday 11th June – Meeting for New Nursery Parents at 6pm 

Thursday 13th June – Year 3 Strong not Tough Group 

Friday 14th June – Year 2 Family Celebration of the Word 

Monday 17th June – School Photographer in school 

 

Next week is Monkey week on the school lunch menu 

 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

 www.stmarysonline.co.uk  

 

 

  

Online Safety #wakeupwednesday 

https://forms.office.com/e/Bs6ydtRWY0
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